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Promoting happy, healthy and sustainable living at Hill 

House and beyond. 
 

INVESTING IN OUR PLANET 
The theme for this year’s Earth Day back in April was, “Invest in our Planet.”  As individuals, we 

have the simple yet effective power to make our voices heard through our choices, our actions, 

and our personal interactions. What each of us does, and how we do it, has a huge ripple effect 

on our planet’s natural systems, and on the pace of corporate and government action.   The 

young people at Hill House are making their voices heard at every opportunity and making 

changes every day to invest in the future of our planet. 

 

From forming the Hill House Eco Committee and creating an Eco Code with posters. 
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… to presenting to the Local Parish Council at a meeting. 

 

As well as simple things like 

turning off the lights, TVs, taking 

showers instead of baths… 

 

… and planting trees for 

the Queen’s Green Canopy 

as part of the Platinum 

Jubilee Celebrations.   

 

All of our young people 

are playing their part, 

having their voices heard, 

and making a difference! 

  


